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Good day to you, I'm Jennifer Andrews with your Minute Magazine. One more 
funding for passenger rail services that may benefit Monroe. The Southern 
Rail Commission has received a $400,000 federal grant to help expand and 
enhance passenger rail services. Well, that includes development of the 
Dallas to Atlanta connection and route through Monroe. Mayor Friday Ellis 
says this puts the commission closer to making passenger rail a reality in 
North Louisiana. And the city of Monroe is working to make improvements 
along the I-20 economic district. Well, that includes places like the 
Pecan Land Mall, shopping centers, and the upcoming Amazon facility. Mayor 
Friday Ellis says that they have already completed the building pad for 
Amazon, and he says they are working to get two other sites certified in 
that district as well. With your Minute Magazine, I'm Jennifer Andrews.


